
W, C. CRANDALL
P. O. Box 494

La JOLLA. CALIFORNIA

Marcil 25, 1929.

Mr. A. S. Hill, Executive Sec'y.,
Park Department,
City of San Diego.

My dear Mr. Hill;-

I am very glad to send you a copy of Mr.

?niite'a letter, together with copies of Sol-onel

reports.
I anticipate that you noticed in yesterday's

paper the article concerning Mr. Helen's views on Torrey

Pines Eoad and the additional paragraph supposed to have

come £rom Mr. Lockwood. I am wondering wliether this act~

ually came ftom Mr. Loclwood or whether it is simply a

carry-over on the part of the reporters from previous

information that they have published.

Yery sincerely yours,

End* W. C. Crandall

SAN DIEGO PUBLIC LIBRARY
CALIFORNIA KOOM












